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Dear Year 4 Parents / Carers 
  
Year 4 Residential trip to Sayers Croft, Cranleigh Wednesday 19th to Friday 21st May 2021 
  
Fantastic news: the restrictions on school residential visits lifts from Monday 17th May. This means that we 
have the all clear for the Year 4 Residential to Sayers Croft on Wednesday 19th, Thursday 20th and Friday 
21st of May.  
 
The centre are looking forward to welcoming as : one of the very first schools following the resumption of 
residential visits. We will be reviewing our risk assessment for this trip to ensure that it has sufficient Covid 
control measures. This will involve further discussion with the centre who are also working to ensure the 
trip adheres to Covid control guidance, but we are extremely confident that all will be well.  
  
Thank you for all parents/carers who have completed our recent survey. I am very pleased to say that there 
is sufficient interest from parents/carers to ensure that the trip can go ahead. We will contact you 
regarding more details and payment options after the Easter break.  
 
In the meantime we are attaching the Kit List so you can start to tick things off which the children will need 
for the trip, and source what may be missing. 
  
Kind regards 
 

 
 
  
Richard Catchpole 
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